NORTH CHELMSFORD WATER DISTRICT

P.O. Box #655 North Chelmsford, MA 01863-0655 Tel. (978) 251-3931 Fax. (978) 251-1181

The Monthly Meeting of the Board of Water Commissioners of the North Chelmsford Water District was held on November 1, 2021 at the Washington Street Office. The meeting was convened at 4:05 p.m. with Commissioners Bruce Clark, David Irvine and Robert Leavitt and Superintendent Bruce Harper present.

Commissioner Irvine made a motion to accept the minutes of the October 4,2021 Monthly Meeting, seconded by Commissioner Clark; the vote was unanimous.

We interviewed Dan Tringale to work in the Plant and general repair work. Bruce Harper told him the pay and benefits. He said he is very interested in the job. And we were all impressed with him. We told him that we were interested with him, and he said he was good with that and he will tell his boss tomorrow. He will start at \$28.00 hourly.

PFAS on Richardson Road was discussed. The American Recovery Fund Plan will be giving funds to the Town and we will be asking for approximately \$392,711.00 from the fund.

Bruce Harper discussed having Robert Cossette retire and Bruce will be contacting the Retirement Board.

Commissioner Irvine made a motion to adjourn at 6:45 p.m. seconded by Commissioner Leavitt; the vote was unanimous.

Respectfully Submitted,

Robert M. Leavitt, Clerk